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456 N. New B a l l ~  Rd. Suite 299 St LOUIS, MO 63 141 Ph. 3 14-569-1090 

Confidential Health Information Enclosed 

Health Care lnfonnat'on is personal and sensitive infomation related to a pason's h d t h  cart It 
is being faxed to you &ca appropriate authorization from the patient or under circumstances that 
do not r e q u k  patient autborizatlon. You the recipient are obligated to mavltain it in B safe, 
secure, and confidential manner. Re-disclosure without prior patient authorization or as pemtled 
by law is strictly pmlubitul Unaulhorized redisclosure or failure to maintain com5dentmlity 
could subject youto penalties described in federal and otate laws. 

U 
For YDW information 

E l - I 7  I7 
k b  ASAP Pleasc Comment Please Review Urgent 

l m p o m t  Notice 

The information transmitted herein is intended only for the person or entity to which it i s  
addressed and may contain information that i s  privileged, confidential arid zxeznpt from 
disclosure under applicable'law. Ifthe reader,ofthis messas i s  not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any review, retTansmlssion, dissemination, re-disclosure, distribution or copying ofrhis 
infmation i s  Smcnv PROIIIB~D.  If you received this message in enur, please notify us 
imcdiakiy and.destroy the related documents. 'Ihank YOU. 
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MATTHEW S BOSNER M D , FA C C W CARDIOVASCUUR DISEASES 
FRANCES T MCKINNC(. M D , PhD. W INTERNAL MEDICINE 
DEBBIE CRAGEN, RN MSN 
Sulk 28!&-456 N. New Ballas Rea- Louis, MO Ed141 
Tekpimle (314) 5841WMax (314) 569-1424 

Consultants I1 
L.L.C. 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region HI 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, E. 60532 

RE: MATERIALS LICENSE 24-32472-01 

Dear NRC Region License Review Section: 

Jnkrnal Medicine Consultants, LLC, is requesting a change in Radiation 
Safety officer ffom Bffi Kdcorian, M.D., to Matthew S. Bosner, M.D. Dr. 
Krikorian i s  to remain on the license as an Authorized User. 

Attached are completed NRC Form 3 13A @SO) forms of Dr. Bosner's 
training and experience and preceptor attestation. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (314) 569-1090 

Francis T. McKinney, M.D. 
Partner-Intemal Medicine Consultants,LLC 

Date 


